Honey Letter 2003

This year the bees were doing so well that
we didn’t pay very much attention to them.
We had several other distractions to tend to.
When we went to harvest our honey in
August, two of the hives had swarmed
because they were so prosperous and over
crowded. So this year, there is no new
honey, only a few pictures of Aubrey and
Beau.
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Together in the bassinet in January 2003

Beau had his heart repaired in March.
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Here he is a week after surgery.

Aubrey in December 2003
This is all of us in July. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year
Love from Lyse, Tom, Aubrey and Beau



